
OAK PARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NOTICE OF TELECONFERENCE OPTIONS FOR MEETING  

Notice posted APRIL 17, 2020 at 9:00 am 

On March 17, 2020, Governor Newsom issued Executive Order N-29-20 in regard to the COVID-
19 virus, which included provisions relating to the Brown Act in regard to local legislative 
bodies, such as school boards, holding meetings via teleconference. One of the stated reasons for 
issuing this Executive Order was to, “prevent, hinder, or delay appropriate actions to prevent and 
mitigate the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic.” In accordance with the California governor’s 
executive stay at home order, the county of Ventura health officer’s declaration of a local health 
emergency and be well at home order resulting from the novel coronavirus, and pursuant to 
executive order N-29-20, the board meeting room is closed.  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Park Unified School District Board of Education 
regular meeting, scheduled for April 21, 2020, will be a teleconference meeting where the 
members of the Oak Park Unified School District Board of Education will be attending the 
meeting via teleconference/video conference. The Agenda for this meeting is available on the 
district website at this link - https://www.oakparkusd.org/Page/9952  

Members of the public will have the right to auditorily observe the open session of the meeting 
which begins at 6 pm using this link: www.opusd.org/BoardMeeting 

Public Comments may be submitted at:  http://www.opusd.org/PublicCommentForm. If you wish 
to make a comment regarding a matter on the agenda or within the board’s jurisdiction please 
submit your comment via the form accessed by the above link by 6:00 p.m. on April 21, 2020. 
Although not required, please submit all of the requested information.  In keeping with the 
reasonable time regulations described below, every effort will be made for your name and 
comment to be read by the Board President, and your comment will be placed into the item’s 
record at the Board meeting. Comments on a matter related to an item on the Agenda may be 
submitted prior to the meeting and during the meeting using the above link. 

This public comment form will be open to members of the public 30 minutes (at 4:30 pm) prior to 
the closed session of the public meeting which begins at 5 pm. This form will take the place of 
the “yellow speaker cards” available at in-person meetings.  

An audio recording of the meeting will be available for thirty (30) days following the meeting by 
contacting Ragini Aggarwal at raggarwal@opusd.org. 

 ___________________________________ 
Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D., Superintendent 
and Secretary to the Board of Education 


